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Comments: Comment regarding ebikes. I believe all trails should be open to Ebikes. This allows seniors and

handicapped riders access to Forest service land that they would not otherwise be able to enjoy. I have seen

some concerns from hikers about ebikes speeding through the forest and disrupting hiking. I believe this can be

controlled by having speed limits. I see regular bikes and ebike riders sometimes not following good safety

practice which is very easy to define. Hikers have the right of way and all bikers should just slow down to under

10 miles an hour when approaching hikers.

 

Our forest service land should be open to as many people as we can allow and not limited to people who have

only the stamina and endurance to explore and enjoy the great forests of America..


